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March 16, 2020

This letter is being presented to you by an employee of , which is a
vendor for Wawa, Inc. He/she must re-enter County to service Wawa
convenience stores in order to ensure that access to critical supplies is available to the public.

According to Section 8 of Executive Order 104, signed by Governor Philip D. Murphy on March 16,
2020, Wawa convenience stores are considered an essential business that is excluded from the restrictions
set forth in such Executive Order.

I ask that you allow this individual back into this restricted area in order to fulfill the duties I have
assigned them.

If you have any questions, please contact Brian O’Neill, Senior Manager of Facilities, at 610-500-0384.

Sincerely,

Harry Peck
Wawa, Inc.
Director of Facilities

Wawa, Inc. / 260 West Balitimore Pike, Wawa, PA 19063 / 610.358.8000 / www.wawa.com
{W0054607.1}



